
 

 

 

 

ECAT 

Repeat an instruction using the same words, this 

will give your child more time to process what you 

have said.  

 

 
Reminder: as we use the outdoors in all weathers please can 

the children have coats, wellie boots, hats, gloves and spare 

clothes. We also have a water station outside that is available 

all year round too! Furthermore, we would be grateful if you 

could please ensure you provide nappies and wet wipes for 

your child, if they wear them. 

Tapestry 

I hope you have managed to login to 

your child’s profile. If you experience 

any problems with this, please speak 

to a member of staff.  

It would be very useful if you could 

complete the ‘All About Me’ section 

on your child’s profile.   
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Term Dates 

 

We finish for the end of term on 

Thursday 29th March and return on 

Tuesday 17th April  
 

Changes in the Environment  

We have been working on developing the outdoor 

area and have recently added a reading shed. 

Children now have a sheltered area outside to 

share books, reflect and communicate with their 

peers.  

We have also relocated the woodwork area to the 

middle of the garden, in the old book area. This is 

due to the growing popularity and the need for 

more space.  

Finally, we are in the process of developing a water 

station. Children will be encouraged to wear boots 

and a waterproof coat whilst accessing this area! 

However, they may still get a little wet and muddy.  

 
Email, Facebook and Website 

Our email is: 

happykidsnewbury@btconnect.com 

Facebook: happykidspreschool 

Website: http://happykidsnewbury.com 

 

 

 

 

Easter holiday club 

We will be running an Easter Holiday 

club on the following dates: 

 

Tuesday 3rd April - Friday 6th April 

Monday 8th April – Friday 13th April 

 

This is available for children aged 

two to eight.  

 

Welcome Back 

We welcome Alexander, Josh, Katie, Lucas and 

Noelia this term. 

 

 

 

 

 

Parking 

Thank you for adhering to the new 

parking rules in the carpark.   
 

Late Collections 

Please be aware that late collections 

will incur a charge of £5 per 15 

minutes. 

  

Used Ink Cartridges 

 

In your child’s box you will find cartridge recycle 

bags. If you have any used ink cartridges at home, 

please can you place them in the bag and drop it in 

the box here at Happy Kids. By taking part in this 

scheme, we hope to raise some funds and continue 

developing the environment.  
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